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Dear clients!
A strange year is coming to an end, a year like 
we did not expect. Apart from personal or health 
problems, we are all in a crisis that we have never 
experienced before. Some of our clients currently 
have no sales at all and are going through a really 
dramatic phase.

Our services are in great demand in these difficult 
times and we hear from many clients how important 
our consulting services and our help are at the 
moment.

This year was also a special challenge for 
our employees. Constantly new or changing 
regulations had to be studied in addition to our 
day-to-day business, brought closer to our clients 
and also implemented. And all of this under difficult 
conditions with home office, often poor internet and 
telephone connections, difficult communication 
options, etc.

We would like to take this opportunity to express 
our sincere thanks to our employees. Thank you for 
your flexibility, creativity and enthusiasm which 
make it possible to provide our services almost 
without restriction and for the benefit of our clients.
We should also like to thank you, our clients, for 
whom we have been working for decades.

AUDITOR will have its 30th anniversary next year. 
Whether we can celebrate this properly remains to 
be seen.

We wish all of us that normality returns and that 
2021 will be a successful and prosperous year.

We wish you a Merry Christmas and a few peaceful 
and relaxing days.
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